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Dear Sir/Madam,

I would like to make a submission regarding the proposed changes to Queensland's abortion laws.  I believe the
 current legislation is outdated and causes unnecessary hardship and difficulty to women wishing to access an
 abortion.  Other states do not have this legislation and it is inconsistent with pro-choice views around Australia.
 I do not think abortion should be illegal or punished by legal consequences.

yours sincerely

Karen Possingham
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